
From: Devine, Curt [mailto:Curt.Devine@turner.com]  

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 12:56 PM 
To: London, Sarah 

Subject: RE: Sanders VA FOIA 

 
Hi Sarah,  
 
As discussed the other day, we would like to request one more search related to this request. We would 
like to obtain all email correspondence between the office of Governor Peter Shumlin and Carlos 
Fuentes (a legislative aide of Sen. Sanders) related to the VA or veterans between November 20, 2013 
and August 30, 2014. Let me know if we should submit another Public Records request for this. Thanks 
again for your help. Best,  
 
Curt Devine 
CNN Investigations  
curt.devine@turner.com 
202-515-2862 
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